
WESTCHESTER COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

September 1, 1976 

Dr. Norman Lamm 

President 

Yeshiva University 
55 Fifth Avenue 

New York, New York 10003 

Dear Dr. Lamm: 

Congratulations on your appointment to the presidency 
of Yeshiva University. 

I wish you much success in the years ahead, and though 

there may be many challenges, I am sure the reward you 

reap for your efforts will be most satisfying. 

Sincerely yours, 

\\“) Joseph ae 
President 
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